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This half term our school focus is: Friendship

Dates for your Diary
Monday 16th October – 2.45pm Open Afternoon, please pop into see the 
classes!
Monday 23rd -27th October- Half Term.
Monday 30th October –INSET- School closed to pupils
Tuesday 31st October – Start of Autumn 2 Term
Week Beginning 20th November – Parental Consultations –more details to 
follow.
Monday 27th November –Scholastic Book Fair
Tuesday 19th December –End of Autumn Term

Parents

Our wonderful Friends of Flushing are 
looking for some new members; if you 
can offer them a few hours each term 
or are just able to support some of the 
events laid on occasionally, they would 

be delighted to hear from you!
 

Netball News!

After a very challenging netball season, Flushing team recorded their first win, 
and what a great win it was! All season the children have shown great 

resilience and determination throughout every match. Special mention must go 
to Lily, the only Year 6 player in the team; who has encouraged and rallied those 

around her, week in and week out. She has made a fantastic team captain and 
has really led by example. Congratulations to Lily, Alex B., Freja, Lois, Corinne, 

Austin and Morven on your 3-0 win. It was very well deserved.
Mrs Wilcox

Harvest Festival

A huge ‘well done’ to the children who 
performed so beautifully during the 

Harvest Festival service today.  
Thank you to all the parents/carers and 

grandparents who came to watch; and of 
course, to all the staff who have been 

helping the children rehearse over the last 
weeks! The children were a credit to you 

all!
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Harvest Boxes
Starfish are collecting for the Harvest Festival!

Please bring donations in on Monday 16th October 
ready for distribution to the needy of Flushing!

Please find a suggested list from the 
Penryn and Falmouth Foodbank 

of suitable items to bring in.

Open Afternoon
School will be open from around 

2.45pm on 
Monday 16th October.

There will be a chance for you to 
pop in, wander around, meet 

the teachers and see the 
classrooms. 

We look forward to seeing you 
all.  FoFs will be around to 
introduce themselves and 

If you’d like to donate some 
cakes or buns to sell too, this 

would be very welcomed!  


